ANGLOPHONE SCUTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
490 Woodward Avenue » Saint John, New Brunswick EZK 5N3
Telephone: (506) 658-5300 « Fax: (506) 658-5399 » www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca

September 19, 2019

Hon. Dominic Cardy

Minister of Education & Early Childhood Development
PO Box 6000

Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Cardy:
RE: ASD-S District Education Council Motion re Policy 409

As a follow up to the Anglophone South School District Education Council Meeting of
September 11, 2019 please be advised that the following motion was approved by Council:

Council direct the Superintendent to inform Minister Cardy that we intend to study School
Sustainability at Morna Heights School. This will allow us under the department’s Policy 409 -
Multi Year School Infrastructure Planning - to begin the public consultation process to gather
community and stakeholder input to the recommendation.

If further information is required, please let us know.

Yours truly,

Superintendent

Copy: John McLaughlin, Deputy Minister, EECD
Robert Fowler, Chair, District Education Council ASD-S
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